City of Rlchurvod

—~— TEXAS —

03/10/2022
Ref: Mosquito aerial spraying

To: Tiffany Varner- Brazoria County

Tiffany,

Please include the City of Richwood in the aerial spraying program at this time. This will be presented to our City
Council in the next meeting on 3/14/2022 as a request for approval. As with past years, | foresee them approving it
yet again.

I will contact you if it doesn’t get approved by our council.

Respectfully,

G

Eric Foerster, MPA, CPM

City Manager- Richwood, Texas

(979) 265 2082 1800 Brazosport Blvd. N.

info@richwoodtx.gov Richwood, Texas 77531



